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Commanders letter
Hello fellow JWV members. I hope everyone is safe after the floods. Please be careful if you 
are driving around as the roads are covered with debris and in some cases standing water.

As the weather clears, I want to wish you a happy Labor Day and trust that you will be able 
to enjoy some activities with your family and friends.

Our annual picnic is coming up so please make sure you send in your payment to Susahn. 
The picnic is open to all members as well as friends and family so I encourage you to bring 
guests to make this the best event ever.

We will be meeting as usual on September 24th so please plan to attend. We will have a 
speaker at our meeting, Joel Peppo (Jerry Bootzin’s stepson) who will be talking about 
heart health, which is very important to us all. Also, the picnic is going to be a fun event so 
there will be no business discussed. We will however have a meeting on the 22nd of 
October and our regular board meeting on the 9th.

This month we celebrate Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur so let me be the first to wish 
everyone l’shanah tovah, Happy 5784.

That’s all for now, be safe and I hope to see everyone at our next meeting and at the picnic.

Marvin Botwinik, Commander
JWV Post 64

To Herbert Cohen on 24th
To Howard A. Greenspon on 20th



WHAT'S HAPPENING
ROLLING CALENDAR

OCTOBER

22
10:00AM

4th Sunday

Post meeting at Humana

DECEMBER

11
12:00 noon

2nd Monday
Board Meeting

SEPTEMBER

11
12:00 noon

2nd Monday

Board meeting hosted by 
Marvin Botwinik

SEPTEMBER

24
10:00AM

4th Sunday

Post meeting at Humana

OCTOBER

1
12:00 noon

1st Sunday

Picnic in the Park & 

BBQ. Desert Vista 

Community Center. 

10360 Sun City Blvd

OCTOBER

9
12:00 noon

2nd Monday

Board Meeting

hosted by Mickey Durkin 
& David Lifschultz

NOVEMBER

13
12:00 noon

2nd Monday

Board Meeting

hosted by Bobbi 
Ohlsson

NOVEMBER

26
10:00AM

4th Sunday
Post Meeting at Humana



2023 ANNUAL FUND RAISER RAFFLE

WIN CASH PRIZES AND HELP YOUR POST CONTINUE ITS GOOD WORKS

GRAND PRIZE 20% of Sales up to $500

SECOND PRIZE 10% OF SALES UP TO $250

3RD AND 4TH PRIZES $50.00 each

The Raffle winners will be drawn on Sunday, November 26, 2023 at 
our 10 am meeting. You need not be present to win.

Please make checks payable to JWV Post 64. Return stubs and checks 
to Ricki Greenspon. 

Call Jerry Bootzin with any questions about the Raffle 303-589-6314 
or if you need additional tickets to sell.

Every year is a critical year for our Post as the veterans needs here in 
Las Vegas and nationally have not stopped. We need your help again 
with our once a year effort to raise funds that will carry us through 
this next year. You can help through the purchase of tickets plus any 
additional donations you can afford. Your participation in this fund 
raising effort is greatly appreciated no matter what the size of the 
donation.

Your donations permit us to continue visits to the Veterans Nursing 
Home, placing flags at Bunkers Cemetery and donations to other non-
profits who help veterans stay off the street here in Las Vegas. We 
provide needed items to the hundreds of Vets who come to the Stand 
Down events now that they are resuming. We procure medals and 
make presentations of medals or plaques to outstanding JROTC 
Cadets. We give financial support to Veterans charities and Veterans 
who come to us with short term financial needs. 

We understand that many of our Post members are in circumstances 
which do not permit giving even a small amount. For those of you 
who can, please help us by contacting friends and relatives to buy 
tickets or get several people go in together to buy ticket pack of 5 
tickets.

The Jewish War Veterans Post 64 is YOUR Post and we do all we do in 
YOUR name. You can be very proud to be a member of this 
organization.

We need each and every one of you. We would love you to attend 
meetings as well. Our monthly emailed Newsletters are packed with 
information and articles of interest.

Thank you for your continued support and doing what you can.

Jerry Bootzin                     

Post 64 Raffle Chairman
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